
MONTAGE Health

August 15, 2019

OSHPD  Facilities Development Division  
2020 West El Camino Avenue, Suite 800 
Sacramento, California 95833

RE: AB 2190 Attestation Awareness Community Hospital of 
the Monterey Peninsula — 10330 
23625 Holman Highway 
— Monterey, CA 93940

Per your written request dated July 23, 2019 (see attached), this letter serves as 
an attestation that the Board of Trustees of Community Hospital of the Monterey 
Peninsula is aware that the hospital building is required to meet the January 1, 
2030 deadline for substantial compliance with the seismic safety regulations or 
standards described in Health & Safety Code Section 130065. This topic was 
discussed at our regularly schedule board meeting on August 1, 2019. This letter 
serves to satisfy the requirements of Assembly Bill 2190 (2018).  Sincerely,

Steven Packer, MD  President/CEO  
Community Hospital of the Monterey 
Peninsula PO Box HH  Monterey, CA 
93942  831/625-4500




